December 14, 2022

Dear North Dakota Associations of REALTORS?®,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the 2022 Executive Board as Director at Large. Under the
talented leadership of President Shawn Ostlie, and NDAR staff, we were able to make positive changes
for our state.

| had the privilege of attending the NAR Nation convention this past November in Orlando. The
convention allowed me to network, share ideas and connect with REALTORS® from all over the world. |
also had the opportunity to attend educational events and committee meetings.

| was selected to serve as Vice Chair for the 2023 Small Board Forum and member of the Local
Leadership Idea Exchange Council. Some of the questions which were forwarded to NAR’s leadership are
below:

How can we help small states financially or logistically if they choose to implement a statewide
MLS?

How can NAR help address homelessness?

How can state and local boards get their new agents engaged with their associations?

How can associations create more opportunities for non-dues revenue?

How can we get consumers to help us tell the story of our advocacy efforts?

What are we doing to inspire and train new agents?

Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve and to attend the NAR Convention.

Respectfully submitted,

Cindy Harvey



